Narch 2, 1920.

Reverend 8ir,~

I have your letter of the 24th with
regard to James P. and Barnsby FPrancis.

You recommended that James P. Francis
be allowed $400,00 and Basnaby Franeis $500.00,
but you did not dtate exactly what purchases this
will cover. Will you be kind encugh to let me have
& Gefinite report as to what articles each of these
men will require. Whem this is received their

applications will bde dealt with.




